
Dear Parent and/or Guardian, 

 

Wyvern boys will be participating in Book Week activities from Monday 27 until 

Thursday 30 August, including a Book Fair.  A large section of books will be available 

for purchase in the Library throughout Book Week. However, some of the authors who 

will be speaking over this week including Ruben Meerman the Surfing Scientist, Oliver 

Phommavanh, Richard Tulloch, Ben Wood the Illustrator and the character of Tiddalick 

the Frog, have books available for pre-ordering from Shearer’s Bookshop to enable 

students to have them signed by the author if they wish. 

 

If you would like to pre-order a book from these authors please use this order form and return it to the 

SCHOOL LIBRARY.  

 
Author Titles Price Qty Total 

     

Ruben Meerman     

Suitable for Years 3 - 6 40 Super Human Body Tricks $12.99   

 40 Cool Science Tricks $12.99   

 40 Science Mind Benders $12.99   

 40 DIY Science Gizmos $12.99   

 

Oliver Phommavanh     

Suitable for Years 5 - 6 Thai-riffic $16.95   

 Con-nerd $16.95   

 Punchlines $16.95   

     

Richard Tulloch     

Suitable for Years 3 – 6 Awesome Stuff $15.95   

 Freaky Stuff $15.96   

 Weird Stuff $15.95   

 Twisted Tales $14.95   

     

Ben Wood (Illustrator)     

Suitable for Years K - 4 Big Bad Bushranger $13.95   

 Give Me a Home Among the Gumtrees $13.95   

     

Tiddalick     

Suitable for Years K - 2 Tiddalick the Frog Who Caused a Flood $14.95   

 

 

 

TOTAL: 

 

  

 
Please fill in the appropriate details on the back of this sheet. 

 
Child’s Name/s:______________________________________________________ 
 

Class/es:______________________ 
 

Payment can be made by cash in an envelope, with a cheque made payable to ‘Shearer’s Bookshop’ or a 

Mastercard or Visa credit card (see below).  

 

Credit Card Number _________________________________________ 
 

Name on the card ________________________________ 
 

Expiry Date ______/_______ 
 

 

Please note that the books are being supplied by Shearers Bookshop and this name will appear on your 

statement. 

 
We hope you enjoy Newington Book Week. 


